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Act in 2011, the gender gap remains at 78 cents on the dollar. Our families and our
economy continue to suffer.

GREEN BAY - State Senator Dave Hansen (D-Green Bay) released the following statement
Tuesday as we commemorate Equal Pay Day and discuss the state of gender pay equity in
Wisconsin.

“Sadly, since Governor Walker and the Republicans took control of state government and
repealed Wisconsin’s Equal Pay Enforcement Act no progress has been made closing the gap
in pay between women and men which remains at 78 cents on the dollar. In Wisconsin that
amounts to a gap in pay of nearly $11,000 per year or nearly $8 billion for our state economy.
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